
GHEHA BOARD MEETING  
March 31, 2023, 6:30 P.M. 

 
LOCATION: Susan Chartier’s residence 
 
PRESENT: Steve Roberts, Mike Wolford, Bonnie Hebert, Judy Coker, Susan Chartier 
 
Judy read minutes from the January 28, 2023 and February 2, 2023 board meetings. 
 
Steve made a motion to accept the minutes as written.  Susan seconded.  All in favor. 
 
159 newsletters, invoices and the 2023 Resolution changing the late fees to $100.00 
were mailed from the Bush Post Office on February 7 2023. 
 
The Board and GHACC are working with the Parish on an active permit.  There is no 
clear answer yet. 
 
A price to restore the front and back entrance signs has been established and agreed 
to. Work should start in May. 
 
The Board is still watching the price of limestone to put down as a bulkhead at the boat 
landing. 
 
As of this date, we have 58 assessments not paid. 
 
We have received 9 ballots since our election meeting in January. 
 
Since the mail is no longer dependable, Bonnie made a motion to purchase 3 donation 
boxes to place on Pimlico, Grande Hills and Churchill Downs for members to use. 
 
General Liability Policy was paid March 3, 2023, and the Board of Directors was paid 
March 27, 2023. 
 
Green Seasons was paid March 17, 2023. 
 
Bonnie had a lot of reward points that she used for printing the newsletter at Office 
Depot. 
 
Steve made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s report.  Susan seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:25 p.m. 


